
                                                

Friday 16thSeptember 2016 

 

Please note that the contents of this and every newsletter is relevant  

information for both our school and Little Lizards parents. 

 
School Uniform 

The latest school uniform has been sent this morning. Please ensure that all uniform 

has been paid for. Please see Lyndsay Bray if you are unsure of how much you are  

owing. 

 

Swimming for years 4 – 6 

Children in years 4-6 start their swimming sessions at Helston Pool this 

afternoon. Thank you to those parents who have already paid for their 

child’s swimming this term. A reminder that the total cost is £30.00 but 

you are welcome to pay in two instalments of £15.00 if you prefer. 

 

Jeans 4 Genes Day  

On Friday 23rd September we will again be supporting the Jeans 4 Genes charity, 

which provides essential support for children and their families born with a genetic 

illness. In exchange for a donation to the charity we are inviting all of our children 

to wear their jeans for the day instead of the usual school trousers, dress or skirt. 

We do expect the children to still wear their green jumpers etc, as this is not a non-

uniform day. 

 

Guitar and Piano Lessons 

A reminder that if your child is being taught either the guitar or piano 

with Mark Burgoyne this term, all invoices of £60 (per instrument) must 

be paid in advance of the lessons starting. This applies to all pupils and not 

just those who have started to learn these instruments this term. Cash or 

cheques (made payable to Mark Burgoyne) should be in an envelope with 

your child’s name clearly marked, and which instrument they are learning.  

We have three guitars in very good condition for sale at £10.00 each. Please see Lyndsay Bray if you are 

interested. 

 

Class 1 vist to Tregullas Farm 

A reminder that Class 1 will be visitng Tregullas Farm on Tuesday 20th September during 

the morning to  go on a blackberry walk. Please check your childs bookbag if you haven’t 

read the letter with information regarding the visit. 
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Year 6 - Mullion School Open Mornings 

Children in year 6 who will be transferring to secondary school next 

September 2017 are invited to an open morning at Mullion School. This 

is a perfect opportunity for your child to visit the school especially if 

you are undecided on which school they will be transferring to. The 

visits are on Tuesday 20th and Tuesday 27th September from 11am in 

the main hall. (It is not nessessary to to attend both dates) The morning finishes at 12.30pm though 

your child is invited to stay until 2.30pm if they wish where extra activites will be provided. Children will 

need a packed lunch and will need to be collected promptly at 2.30pm. If you are intending to take your 

child out of school on either of these dates, please inform Mr Griffin of their absence.  

 

 

Enrolment Forms & Outstanding Invoices 

If your child has started with us this week, please ensure that all of 

their school enrolment and consent forms have been returned to the 

school office as soon as possible. Could we also ask for any 

outstanding invoices to be paid as soon as possible 

 

Free School Meals 

 

If you think your child might be eligible for free school meals, even if only for a short period, and even 

if they are entitled to free school meals as an infant, it would help the school to access additional 

funding that can be used to benefit your child.  Your child may be eligible for free school meals if you 

are in receipt of any of the following benefits. 

 

 Income Related Employment and Support Allowance (ESA-IR) and equal based Employment and 

Support Allowance. 

 Child Tax Credit (CTC) with an Annual income of less than £16,190. 

 Guarantee Element of Pension Credit (GPC) •Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 (IAA) Support 

Universal Credit 

Please note that anyone claiming Working Tax Credit, Contribution-Based Job Seeker's Allowance 

and/or Contribution-Based Employment and Support Allowance is NOT eligible for free school meals, 

regardless of what other benefits/credits are being claimed. However, you will be temporarily eligible to 

claim free school meals if you receive a Working Tax Credit run-on, which is the payment someone may 

receive for a further four weeks after they stop qualifying for Working Tax Credit. If you think you 

might be entitled, please visit : https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/school-

meals/  
 

Rainbows & Brownies 

Rainbows and Brownies begin again on Wednesday 21st September in The Lizard 

Methodist Chapel. They always welcome new members to the group so to find out 

more or to book your child a place please contact Liz Allcorn on 01326 240184.  

1st Landewednack Rainbows are looking for some term time help.  

We are looking for more parent and friend volunteers to come and help with our sessions on a 

Wednesday from 4.30-5.30pm.  Your help doesn’t need to be every week, occasional help would also be 

welcomed. Please contact Liz on the number above if you think you are able to offer some help. 
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After School Clubs 

Our after school clubs for this term are very nearly finalised and a letter will be going home on Monday 

with more information. 
 

World’s Biggest Coffee Morning 

We will be holding a coffee morning in the school hall on Friday 30th 

September from 8.45 – 11.15am in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support. 

We would be very grateful for donations of cakes and/or 

refreshments to serve throughout the morning and would love to see 

as many of you there as possible to support this very worthwhile 

cause. Toddler Group will still go ahead in the hall as usual so please 

feel free to bring your little ones along as well. 

 

 

Mullion Youth FC Youth Team 

We have been asked to remind those children who attend the youth football club at Mullion FC on Friday 

evening that training resumes again this evening from 5.30 – 6.30pm for under 7 years and 5.30pm - 7pm 

for 8 years and over. Food and drinks will be served at the bar and all are welcome to come along. 

 

Future Events and Dairy Dates 

Monday 12th September - KS 1 Taster Session with Chartwells (providers of our school lunches) 3.15pm  

Violin Lessons begin – Tuesday 13th September 

Monday 19th September – KS 2 Taster Session with Chartwells (providers of our school lunches) 3.15pm 

Tuesday 20th September – 1st X Country league race, Mullion School 4pm 

Tuesday 20th September – Year 6 Mullion School Open Morning 11am 

Jeans 4 Genes Day – Friday 23rd September 

Tuesday 27th September – Tag Rugby League, Helston 4pm 

Tuesday 27th September - Year 6 Mullion School Open Morning 11am 

Monday 26th September - Individual & Family Photographs from 8.15am in the school hall 

Friday 30th September – Coffee Morning in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support 8.45 – 11.15am in the hall 

Tuesday 4th October – 2nd X Country league race St Michaels School 4pm 

Tuesday 11th October – Tag Rugby League, Helston 4pm 

Tuesday 18th October – Harvest Festival Service, The Lizard Methodist Chapel 1.30pm 

Wednesday 19th October – Break Up for Half Term 3.15pm 

Monday 27th March 2017 – Year 6 parents meeting, Mullion School. Time TBC 

Thursday 15th June 2017 New Intake Evening (Year 6), Mullion School Time TBC 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 
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